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As the season is progressing there are some additional social events taking part
'Over the Hedge', which have been arranged but do not appear in the 'Little Book-
let' that all members have in their possession.  Please make a note in your diaries of
these events and ensure you put your names down if you wish to attend as numbers
are limited for all events, and pay the appropriate sum either by online or cash in
the club box in the foyer. Details are listed below.

FINALS WEEKEND - 7  th   & 8  th   September - £6 per person

This is the time when we can show our appreciation to members who have taken 
part in the clubs internal matches over the summer months. Members and their 
families are invited to show their support and as in previous years tea and cakes 
will be available to purchase over the weekend.  An 'alfresco' BBQ of burgers and 
bangers follows the final matches on Sunday, a list  for those wishing to attend has
been displayed in the club foyer.  If you wish to attend please list your name 
and either pay online or place your cash/cheque in the usual way in the club 
box. No payments will be accepted on the day.  Bring your own tipple and glass.

LAWRIE'S MUSIC QUIZ – Saturday 12  th   October   
Following the success of this event last year it has been decided to allow members
once again to share their knowledge of music from the swinging 60's to the present
day   Look out for details as usual on the notice board in the coming weeks.



POETRY & PIZZA – Saturday 2  nd   November
Yet another popular and surprising evening with poetry supplied by Bob Blake and a
music interlude???? by Pete and Chaz on their guitars. This has proved to be an
amusing evening and will include a surprise guest!!!.  Details once again will appear on
the noticeboard for members to show their interest in attending. 

 ANNUAL PRESENTATION DINNER & DANCE – Saturday 9  th   November
If you want to enjoy a great evening when you can leave your 'greys and 'whites' in
the cupboard then put on your glad rags and come to Romsey Golf Club and partake
in a great meal followed by the presentation of winners trophies to club members.
If you haven't indulged too much then you are invited to take to the dance floor
and show a few moves.  Details of menu choice and cost will also be posted on the
club noticeboard.

JEAN'S CHRISTMAS QUIZ & MINCE PIES – Wednesday 4  th   December 
Now is the time to get everyone in the mood for the Christmas Festivities with this
popular afternoon of quizzing  and mince pies.  Details of cost will be as usual on the
noticeboard.

Hi Fellow Members

I hope this information will be of some help in planning your diaries, especially to
our new members who may not be aware of extra social events taking place.  Please
feel free to contact me on 01794 500767 if you have any queries and I will do my
best to help or point you in the right direction to those who can.

Babs Randles


